
FOI157 Response 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request regarding Learning Disabilities. 

We are unable to provide you with the information requested as Birmingham & Solihull Mental 

Health Foundation Trust provides Mental Health care and treatment and does not provide any direct 

Learning Disabilities services. 

 


